April
1925

My Charles Lyle
269 N Vatkins Street
Memphis Tenn

Dear Mr lyle:

Thank you very much for your letter of
March 27th enclosing clipoing taken from the Roanoke
Bvening News, June 6, 1903. Ve are glad indeed to
zet this and will make mention of it in our seventh
article on the disposition of Johm Wilkes Booth. Ve
are returning it herewith as you will undoubtedly
want to keep it for your files.

Vith best wishes, we are
Very truly yours
THE DEARBORN PUBLISHING CO

Black
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